


Please remember to turn in your cultural dolls by Tuesday, January 23rd, so we can display them in
our library. In addition, wear your cultural attire for our annual multicultural parade on the morning
of Friday, January 26th. This is a school-wide student-only event.



Por favor, recuerden entregar sus muñecos culturales antes del martes 23 de enero para que
podamos exhibirlos en nuestra biblioteca. Además, vistan su atuendo cultural para nuestro desfile
multicultural anual en la mañana del viernes 26 de enero. Este es un evento exclusivo para
estudiantes de toda la escuela.



CASH SALES 1/19 & 1/31
PTO was here FRIDAY 1/19 for cash purchases of Father Daughter Dance. FINAL DAY for cash
purchases on school will be Wednesday 1/31. You can buy tickets online at www.hornepto.org

http://www.hornepto.org/
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Father Daughter Volunteer Request-
English

Father Daughter Volunteer Request-
Spanish

Father Daughter Dance Ticket Sales-
English

Father Daughter Dance Ticket Sales-
Spanish
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